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Water’s Edge Resort & Spa   

1525 Boston Post Road, Westbrook, CT 

It’s Only Days Away!... 
The 2nd Annual New England Perfusion 

Symposium is just days away!  It will be held 

on Saturday, April 30, 2016 at Water’s Edge 

Resort & Spa located in Westbrook, CT.   

 

 

 

Registration is required to 

ensure appropriate accommodations are made for 

the day of the symposium.  Please visit: 

www.ctperf.com to register on line through 

PayPal, or download and print the registration 

form and mail it in.   

All students must register by emailing: 

allisonconelius.csp@gmail.com 

REGISTER TODAY! 

 

Post Symposium 
Happy Hour!  

 

Sponsored by 

Monkey Farm  
Café 

 

571 Boston Post Road 

Old Saybrook, CT 

 

Directions to Water’s Edge Resort & Spa 

 

From New York City, New Haven and West 
Interstate 95 North to Connecticut Exit 65. Right turn at exit ramp to second stop light in center of town. Left onto Route 1 North (Boston 
Post Road). Go up about half a mile. Water's Edge entrance will be on your right. From NYC, approximately 100 miles and two hours driving 
time. 

From Hartford, Springfield and North 

Interstate 91 South or I-84 West to Hartford. From Hartford, take I- 91 South to Route 9. Then Route 9 South to Exit 3. Go through stop sign 
to second stop sign. Turn right onto Route 153 South and follow to the end of route until intersection with Route 1 in Westbrook. At light, 
turn left onto Route 1 North (Boston Post Road). Go up about half a mile. Water's Edge entrance will be on your right. From Hartford, 
approximately 50 miles and an hours driving time. 

From Boston, Providence and East 

Interstate 95 South to Connecticut Exit 65. Left turn at the exit ramp to the third stop light in the center of Westbrook. Left turn at light onto 
Route 1 North (Boston Post Road).  

 

Room Accommodations 

 

As of now there are NO  
discounted rooms available. 

 

However, if you still require a 

room, we will try to arrange for an 
additional discounted block. 

 

Please email: 
allisonconelius.csp@gmail.com 

 

and indicate if you will be staying 
Friday and/or Saturday. 

WE HOPE TO SEE YOU 

THERE! 


